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ANMF EA UPDATE 2

Healthscope - Hobart Private Hospital

The Australian Nursing and Midwifery Federation Tasmanian Branch (ANMF) attended the first Enterprise
Agreement (EA) negotiation meeting on Thursday 19 December 2024.

The ANMF member Log of Claims (LOC) was presented to the employer prior to the meeting.

There was limited discussion around the LOC, with the meeting primarily scheduled to discuss the frequency of
meetings moving forward.

The next meeting is scheduled to be held on Thursday 23 January 2025 where the LOC will be discussed in more

detail. Members will be updated on how the negotiations are progressing after this meeting has been held.

If you are interested in attending the negotiation meetings to work towards an improved EA, please contact
ANMF Organiser Jane Pond at Jane.Pond@anmftas.org.au.

If you have any further queries or would like further information regarding this EA update, please contact Jane
at the above email address. Alternatively, you can call the office on 6223 6777.

The ANMF Tasmanian Branch is 8000 plus members strong! Supporting nurses, midwives, and care
workers as the only union in Tasmania employing nurses and care workers to represent members. This is
why our Organisers and Member Support Team are uniquely positioned to understand your experiences,
represent you in your workplace, and offer industrial advice that’s relevant to you.
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